Dear Senators,

I am writing in support of SB 283 because | have been struggling for a few years now with my own issues pertaining to
EMFs and the soup of radiation we are all subjected to each and every day! The 5G roll-out will greatly exacerbate this
soup.

It is VERY unfair to lock our children in schools for all those hours a day with no idea that this could be dangerous for
them, in the long run. Parents should also be notified of possible dangers.

My observations in the last couple of years is that many young people are pretty much “out of it” when it comes to
focusing on ANYTHING! They think they are focused, but in reality they can only do it for a couple minutes, at best.

Fuzzy head and forgetfulness are two of the very obvious signs of EMF soup exposure. Others are sleeping badly or not
much, headaches, and many other symptoms. Parents need to learn these symptoms so they can recognize problems
too.

We always say that our children are our most valuable commaodity, but in reality, we do almost nothing to prevent
harms to them, especially in the schools, AND in the use of electronic appliances in general.

Let’s at least START caring by passing and implementing fully, SB 283. All electric appliances in schools should be able to
plug into a fibre optic cable to protect the kids, and hopefully no cell phones allowed in classes, at the very least.

Very glad to see this Bill come up, and strongly support it!

Robin Bloomgarden



